
A Joint Education and Outreach Meeting was held on September 21st with representatives of 
the London Housing, Community Safety & Crime Prevention, Cycling, Transportation and 
Environment Advisory Committees in attendance. 
 
The discussion focused on 3 items: 

 Strengthening relationships between Councillors and Advisory Committees. 
 Improving communication between the Advisory Committees. 
 Continued education of Advisory Committee members on their role. 

 
A number of questions were raised as well as suggestions on future actions to address these 
items. 
 
Moving forward contact will be made with the clerk's office for additional information and to 
review the viability of the suggestions made. 
 
At this time there are no plans for additional meetings.  Further work and communication (as 
needed) will be done via email. 
 
 


